
Tickets must be pre-booked and will be needed for entry and 
refreshments. 

 
Call Lizzie on 07921 848297 or email lizziehewitt@btinternet.com for 

more information. 
 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Bonfire Night Tuesday 8th November 2016 

Tickets will be on sale at the Scout Hut with the leaders or reserve your tickets by posting this slip 
with the correct amount in the post box in the Scout Hut. (reserved tickets can be collected on the 
night) 

May I have ……. family ticket for 4   -  5  people@ £18 (circle no of people) 

May I have  ........ tickets at £5 per person 

Name:………………………………………… email ………………………………………. 

Pack: ……………………………. 

 (Cheques made payable to 1st Wokingham (St Paul's) Scout Group 

 

	


